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Plainsboro Township has approved the 2022  LOSAP submission and we are on 
the 30 day period before Township can fund the accounts. The Township letter 
has been posted in our building notice board. In mid April, members attained 
LOSAP for the first time will be engaged to fill up forms in order to establish their 
accounts. 
	
  
	
  


